
From: Sandy Hamilton  
Sent: May 21, 2019 1:03 PM 
To: Laura Moy   
Subject: Re: Proposed Residential Development on DelDuca Property (8th Conc/North Talbot) 

 

 

Good afternoon Laura, 
 

Please be advised that this note serves as my support for the Proposed Residential 

Development of the DelDuca property located on the North-East Corner of 8th 

Concession and the North Talbot intersection. 
 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

See you on May 28th! 

 
Sandy Hamilton 

 

 


